
St. Matthew Parish 
19 Dora Lane, Limerick, Maine 04048-3527 

Tel. 207-793-2244  

website: www.stmatthewlimerick.org 

Diocese of Portland Diocesan website: www.portlanddiocese.org 

We welcome you to the Catholic Community of  

St. Matthew and the celebration of the Eucharist. 

ST. MATTHEW PARISH STAFF: 

 Very Rev. Philip A. Tracy, V. F. Pastor 

 E-mail address: philip.tracy@portlanddiocese.org 

 Rev. Jack Dickinson, Parochial Vicar 

 E-mail address: jack.dickinson@portlanddiocese.org 

 Deacon Paul Lissandrello, Pastoral Associate 

 E-mail address: paul.lissandrello@portlanddiocese.org 

 Heather Silva, Secretary/Bookkeeper 

 E-mail address: heather.silva@portlanddiocese.org 

 Deacon Paul Lissandrello, P.C.L. 

 Deacon Paul Lissandrello Altar Server Coord.  

 Gail Libby, Music Director, 793-8998 
 

FINANCE COMMISSION: 

 Henry McKeown 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS: 

 Jon DiCentes, Grand Knight, 247-8875 
 

BIRTHPLACE HELPLINE: 

 Abortion Alternatives/Project Rachel,  
 1-800-227-3002 
 

WEEKEND MASSES: 

 Saturday at 4:00 p.m. 
 Sunday at 8:00 and 10:30 a.m. 
 

WEEKDAY MASSES: 

 9:00 a.m. - Monday,  
 8:00 a.m. - Tuesday*, Thursday*, Friday* 
 

 *Check weekly bulletin for possible time changes. 

BAPTISMS: 
 Parents who want to have their child(ren) baptized are 

asked to please call the parish office (793-2244). 
  

WEDDINGS: 
 Anyone planning to get married must call the parish  

office at least SIX MONTHS PRIOR to the proposed  
wedding date.  

 

CONFESSIONS: 
 Saturday at 3:00 p.m.,  
 AND ANYTIME BY APPOINTMENT. 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS: 
 Welcome to St. Matthew Parish.  Please fill out the Par-

ish Membership Form below and drop it in the collec-
tion basket or mail to the parish office. 

 

DOMESTIC ABUSE HOTLINE: 
 324-1802 or 1-800-239-7298 
 

PROTECTING GOD’S CHILDREN: 
 www.portlanddiocese.org/protecting-gods-children 

We joyfully welcome back to the Church any of our brothers and 

sisters who may have been away. 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: 

Name  ______________________________________________  

Address   ___________________________________________  

City  _______________________________________________  

Zip Code ___________________________________________  

Phone No.___________________________________________  

Email Address________________________________________ 

 Check 

 _____New Registration  _____Updating Info. 

 _____Change of Address  _____Moving out of Parish 



EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION THIS WEEKEND 
 

Saturday 
 4:00 p.m. Irene DesVergnes (H-B)  Danny Bright (H-C) 
  Mary Ross (H-O)    Sandra Snyder (B-O) 
Sunday  
 8:00 a.m. Debbie Francis (H-B)   Linda Seaman (H-C) 
  Mark Francis (H-O)   Cheryl Ring (B-O) 

  
10:30 a.m. Carol Webb (H-B)   Ken Webb (H-C) 
  Heather Webb (H-O)   Linda Dumont (B-O) 

 
LECTORS & ALTAR SERVERS THIS WEEKEND 

 

Saturday 
4:00 p.m.  Frank Amoroso (L)   Cameron Turgeon (C) 
        Haley Black (1) 
        SERVER NEEDED (2) 
Sunday  
 8:00 a.m. Jackie Foglio (L)    Theodore LaFreniere (C) 
        Renee LeProhon (1) 
        Rachel LeProhon (2) 
 
10:30 a.m. George Duranleau (L)    Isabella Silva (C) 
        Liam Fedrizzi (1) 
        Aidan Fedrizzi (2) 
 

USHERS THIS WEEKEND 
 

Saturday 
4:00 p.m. Carmen LePage    Fred Ross 
  Craig Theriault    Janet Bright 
Sunday  
 8:00 a.m. Larry Hackett    Walter Sullivan 
  Gerry Provencher   Richard Sevigny 
 

10:30 a.m. Selina Scott     Jason Silva 
  Ron Bingham    Kathy Kalayjian 
 

 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD LEADER THIS WEEKEND 

 

Sunday 
10:30 a.m.    Kim Gendreau 
 

"The bridegroom came and those who were ready went into the wedding 

feast with him. Then the door was locked. Afterwards the other virgins 

came and said, 'Lord, Lord, open the door for us!' But he said in reply, 

'Amen, I say to you, I do not know you.'" - Mt 25:10b-12  

 

Readings for the Week of November 12, 2017 
 

Sunday:  Wis 6:12-16/Ps 63:2-8/1  

   Thes 4:13-18 or 4:13-14/Mt 25:1-13 

Monday:   Wis 1:1-7/Ps 139:1b-10/Lk 17:1-6 

Tuesday:   Wis 2:23ð3:9/Ps 34:2-3, 16-19/ 

   Lk 17:7-10 

Wednesday:  Wis 6:1-11/Ps /Ps 82:3-4, 6-7/ 

   Lk 17:11-19 

Thursday:   Wis 7:22bð8:1/Ps 119:89-91, 130,  

   135, 175/Lk 17:20-25 

Friday:   Wis 13:1-9/Ps 19:2-5ab/Lk 17:26-37 

Saturday:   Wis 18:14-16; 19:6-9/Ps 105:2-3,  

   36-37, 42-43/Lk 18:1-8 

Saturday:  Dedication: Acts 28:11-16, 30-31/ 

   Ps 98:1-6/Mt 14:22-33 

Next Sunday:  Prv 31:10-13, 19-20, 30-31/Ps 128: 

   1-5/1 Thes 5:1-6/Mt 25:14-30 or 25: 

   14-15, 19-21  

 
 
 
 

MASS INTENTIONS THIS WEEKEND 
 

Saturday   
  4:00 p.m . Intentions of Veterans Living and Dead and 
   Active Servicemen & Woman 
 

Sunday    
  8:00 a.m. Barbara Francis By Mark and Debbie Francis 
 

10:30 a.m.  Anita McKeown By McKeown Family 
 

MASSES FOR THE WEEK 
Monday    
  9:00 a.m. Azilda Leveille by The Family 
 

Tuesday   
  8:00 a.m. All Souls 
   MIRACULOUS MEDAL NOVENA  
 

Wednesday   
  8:00 a.m. COMMUNION SERVICE 
 

Thursday   
  8:00 a.m. Colette Rieley by Linda Seaman 
 

Friday    
  8:00 a.m. Rev. Robert Lavoie by Constance Cote 

 

MASS INTENTIONS NEXT WEEKEND (Nov. 18 & 19)  
 

Saturday   
  4:00 p.m . Agnes Gagne by The Family 
 

Sunday    
  8:00 a.m. Frank Carroll by Bob & Jeanne Smyth 
 

10:30 a.m.  Intentions of the Parishioners 

ST. MATTHEW CHURCH LIMERICK 

TODAY IS THE 32ND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME.  THE 
READINGS BEGIN ON PAGE 71 OF THE MISSALETTE.  

 
 

Grades K - 8   Nov. 12  Class  9:15 - 10:15 a.m. 

     Nov. 19  Class  9:15 - 10:15 a.m. 

Grade 9-12    Nov. 12  NO MEETING 

     Nov. 19  Session 6:00 - 7:30 p.m. 

VOCATION VIEW  My soul is thirsting for you, O Lord my God.ò  We were 
created with a thirst for God.  Could He be calling you to quench it by living in 
Him as a priest, sister or brother?  Contact Father Seamus Griesbach at 207-773
-6471, or write: seamus.griesbach@portlanddiocese.org 



32ND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

PARISH FINANCES 
 

Amount needed weekly to operate parish   $   3,900.00 
Offertory 11/5/17       $   4,728.00 
 

NOVEMBER OFFERTORY AS OF 11/5/17   $   4,728.00 
 

All Saints Day 11/1/17      $      659.00 
 

 

 

WHAT SHALL I BRING TO THE LORD, THE GOD OF HEAVEN, WHEN I 
COME TO WORSHIP HIM? - Micah 6:6 
 

 

IN CONNECTION WITH THE PROGRAM  
ñPROTECTING GODôS CHILDRENò 

 
In the interest of childrenôs safety, we ask that children not be allowed  
to leave Mass  to use the restrooms downstairs, unless they are 
accompanied by an adult . Because we are a public building, doors are 
required to be unlocked, allowing entrance to all.  

 
THIS WEEKôS SECOND COLLECTION:  Is for Capital Improvements. 

 
RESPECT LIFE BAKE SALE:  The Respect Life 

Committee is having a bake sale this weekend. Please support 

us by purchasing baked goods after Mass. Proceeds will go to 
support participation of our high school youth in the March 

for Life Washington, D.C. in January. 

 
W.I.N.G.S:  Meeting Tuesday, November 14th, from 7-9 P.M. in the 
kindergarten room.  FMI Please contact Debbie Wentworth by phone at 
247-1067 or by email at wentworth80@verizon.net. 
 

A SPECIAL INVITATION TO THE WOMEN OF ST. MATTHEWS!   The women 
of WINGS invite you to join them at their annual Advent Prayer Service and 
Potluck Supper, on Tuesday November 28th at 6pm in the Church Hall. This will 
be a special evening of prayer, song, and fellowship with the women of our 
parish. To participate, please RSVP by Tuesday November 21st to either, 
Jackie Foglio at 793-8222, or Kate Howard at 247-3562. We hope to see you 
there. 

 
OUR LADY, QUEEN OF THE HOME CANTON  will meet for prayer 
and reflection, Wednesday, November 15, at a new time:  1:00 PM, at the 
home of Ruth Larivee, 133 Granny Kent Pond Rd., Shapleigh.  The 1:00 PM 
hour may be more convenient time for attendance.  Come one  -  come all!  
For more information, please call Ruth at 793-5268, or Barbara at 793-
5265. 

 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS:   The 4th Degree will have dinner at 6:30 
p.m. followed by a meeting on Thursday, November 16th. 

 
ARMED FORCES OUTREACH GROUP:  Will be meeting on 

November 18th at 2:30 p.m. 

 
Parishioners of Hollis, Limington, Standish, Steep Falls 

and Buxton will host a Baked Bean Supper next week. 

Sat. Nov. 18th, from 4:30 -6:00PM in the parish hall . 
 

   MENU: Baked Beans, Ham, Hot Dogs, Coleslaw, American 

Chop Suey, Assorted Casseroles, Bread, Beverage & Desert.    
 

   Price:  Adults  $8.00  

   Children 6 - 12  $3.00  

   Children 5 and Under -  free.  
 

*Those who agreed to make phone calls may pick up their list in the 

narthex if you havenõt already done so. If you live in any of these 

towns, and donõt receive a call asking you to bake or donate, we ask 

that you please do so anyway.   Everyone Welcome  

 
CHRISTMAS FLOWERS :: Envelopes are now 
available on the carts in the narthex if you would 
like to contribute toward our Christmas flowers, in 
memory of a loved one.  

60/40 CLUB:  Congratulations to the following winners for the month of 

October: 
   $50.00 C. Anne-Marie Brunelle, Biddeford 
   $25.00 Heather Silva, N. Waterboro 

   $25.00 Elaine Dindio, Dalton, MA 
   $25.00 Mary Langlois, Limerick 

   $25.00 Norm Turgeon, Limington 
 

Members are reminded, in order to be eligible for the November drawings, 
payment is due Sunday, November 26th. 
 
CHRISTMAS MASSES: We want to remind Extraordinary Ministers of 

Holy Communion, Lectors, Ushers and Alter Servers to sign up for Christ-

mas Masses in the narthex so that we may prepare schedules.  There is also a 

brief information sheet, please fill that out and leave in the black file tray.  
 
MITTEN GIVING TREE:  The Food Pantry is asking for mittens 
and hats to fill their Mitten Giving Tree.  If you knit, crochet, 
or would like to purchase new ones, to help keep hands and 
heads warm during the winter months, we would be most 
grateful.  Items may be left in the narthex.  Thank you. 
 

Pastorõs Pondering 
 

This weekend we honor all those who have served in our Armed Ser-

vices. We are grateful for their sacrifices and dedication in defending the 

values that we hold dear as a nation. There has been a special fascination 

in recent years about the Special Forces, as many programs, movies and 

books detail the extraordinary training that is necessary, the resources 

that need to be available for their use, and the laser like focus on the 

completing the mission assigned to them. In many ways, this is an apt 

description of the term stewardship that I introduced in last weekôs pon-

dering. For many Catholics, there is no a great deal of spiritual training. 

We donôt review the Scriptures before hearing them on the weekend, 

probably havenôt done any study of our faith, or added appreciable prayer 

time to our day. Studies show that many Catholics do not practice pro-

portional giving. That is a method where through prayer and study of 

oneôs finances a certain percentage of a familyôs income is dedicated to 

charity and Church in thanksgiving of their blessing.  Catholics tend to 

either give when there is a specific reason to give, to give weekly accord-

ing to what they have on them, or a prescribed amount that has not 

changed for years. Finally, we Catholics are not always conscious of the 

spiritual attacks that we are facing on a daily basis, so we are not effec-

tively preventing them.  A community of faith can offer events and re-

sources, but those need to be accepted and used.  Most Americans are 

incensed if they discover that our military does not possess the tools and 

resources necessary to complete their missions. Can we as Catholics 

translate some of that into being more prepared for our spiritual warfare 

with the evil one? What can your family do to be better trained in the 

faith, in prayer, and living the virtues? Do you have the necessary re-

sources to accomplish this training, and are you doing what you can to 

provide it for your brother and sisters in the parish? Finally, can you 

concretely identify what spiritual challenges that you are facing, and 

work more diligently to avoid distractions and minimizing their severity? 

It all comes back to a proportional mentality. Small adjustments need 

fewer resources of time, talents and treasures, larger adjustments demand 

more. Letôs work together to bring healing, blessing and greater faith to 

our families and community.  
 

As we adjust to the earlier darkness of the Fall, please be more careful in 

exiting our Churches, and driving in and out of our parking lots. A bit of 

patience and more awareness will save lives. 
 

Please take a few moments to check around you before you leave mass. 

This is the time of year where there a many clothing items left in our 

churches and then are left unclaimed in our narthexes. 
 

On Sunday, November 19th at 3:30pm at Holy Family Church, my 

uncle will be presiding at a mass in Spanish. Please invite any one you 

know who might be interested in worshipping in their native tongue to 

come join us. The mass will fulfill the Sunday obligation of that week. 

mailto:wentworth80@verizon.net


Please include the following priests serving in our diocese in your daily 
prayers this week: 

 

Nov. 12 Bishop Robert P. Deeley, JCD 
Nov. 13 Rev. Fredrick Morse/Rev. Scott Mower 
Nov. 14 Rev. John Fagan SJ/Rev. Richard McLaughlin 
Nov. 15 Rev. Larry Jensen/Rev. Robert Lariviere 
Nov. 16 Rev. Theodore Letendre FIC/Rev. John Mazzei 

Nov. 17 V. Rev. Wilfred Labbe/Msgr. Raymond Begin 
Nov. 18 Rev. Paul Marquis/Rev. Robert Paskey SJ 
 

O, Jesus, I pray for Your faithful and fervent priests; for Your priests 
laboring at home or abroad in distant mission fields; for the lonely and 
desolate priests. 
 

     Ven. Mother Catherine Aurelia, Foundress 
 
NEXT WEEKôS SECOND COLLECTION:  Catholic Campaign for Human 
Development.  Respond to Pope Francisô call for the 1st World Day of the Poor. 
Please be generous in next weekôs second collection for the Catholic Campaign 
for Human Development. In the United States, one in six people lives in poverty. 
With this collection you support programs that address the causes of poverty and 
provide a sustainable future for those who are struggling across the country. In 
addition, 25 percent of funds collected remains in our diocese to fund local 
anti-poverty projects. Please prayerfully consider how you can support this 
collection and work on the margins. More information about the Catholic 
Campaign for Human Development can be found at www.usccb.org/cchd/
collection.  

 
CURSILLO RENEWAL WEE KEND ï open to everyone 
that has experienced a 3 day Cursillo: Friday Dec. 1 at 
6:30 PM to Sunday Dec. 3 early afternoon at Camp 
Mechuwana, Winthrop ME. Join your Brothers and 

Sisters in Christ for prayer, meditation, fellowship and reliving your 
3 Day Cursillo. $80 per person, application and more information 
www.mainecursillo.org or Kat Boucher 207-636-7620 or 
lkmb@roadrunner.com Join us as we draw closer to Brother Jesus 
as we begin Advent. 
 

NOVEMBER 12, 2017 

 
 

 

 
 

The Presence Radio Network  
Week of Sunday, November 12, 2017  

 

Start Your Day Right  

with Morning Air®  

weekdays 7am ï 9am  
 

Morning Air® with John Harper  is 
designed  to inform, inspire, and entertain  
you as your  day gets started, all from a  
distinctly Catholic  perspective. You can  
count on lively discussions about topics  
that matter to you, as well as accurate  
information about the Catholic Church  
and Catholic teachings that you wonôt 

hear anywhere else.  
 

Inspiring, informative, funny, touching,  
and always family - friendly, join us for  
Morning Air ® and start your day right!  

 

 The Presence Radio Network is  
listener -supported Catholic radio  

106.7FM Greater Portland, 105.7FM Springvale, 97.5FM Fort Kent  
90.3FM in Greater Bangor, 89.7FM Mid -Coast  

89.5FM Greater Augusta, 1390AM Northern Maine  
 

Listen online at www.thepresenceradio.org  and on  
smartphones by downloading the Presence Radio app,  

or dial 605 -475 -8037 and listen on any cell phone  
or landline with unlimited minutes.  

http://www.mainecursillo.org/
mailto:lkmb@roadrunner.com
http://www.thepresenceradio.org


NOVEMBER 12, 2017 

 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 

NEXT WEEKEND (Nov. 18 & 19) 
 

Saturday 
 4:00 p.m. Frank Amoroso (H-B)   Cecile Coffin (H-C) 
  Trish Shapiro (H-O)   Betty Amoroso (B-O) 
Sunday  
 8:00 a.m. Priscilla DeBartolo (H-B)  Peter Washington (H-C) 
  JohnMichael DeBartolo (H-O) Elaine Roberge (B-O) 

  
10:30 a.m. Shirley Kwiatek (H-B)   Linda Dumont (H-C) 
  Joan St. Laurent (H-O)   Fred St. Laurent (B-O) 

 
LECTORS & ALTAR SERVERS  

NEXT WEEKEND (Nov. 18 & 19) 
 

Saturday 
4:00 p.m. Cecile LePage (L)    Parker Dow (C) 
        Valerie LePage (1) 
        Andrew LePage (2) 
Sunday  
 8:00 a.m. Jerry Cote (L)    Jack DesVergnes (C) 
        Taylor Bastarache (1) 
        Brianna Bastarache (2) 
 
10:30 a.m. Paula Libby (L)     Paidric Green (C) 
        Joe Osei (1) 
        Jamal Osei (2) 

 
USHERS NEXT WEEKEND (Nov. 18 & 19) 

 
 

Saturday 
4:00 p.m. Joe Estrella     Keith Albert 
  Joanne Bargioni    Jack Brown 
Sunday  
 8:00 a.m. Paul Cote     Richard Rheault 
  Bill Heaney     Arthur Roberge 
 

10:30 a.m. Barbara Britten    Thomas Hawley 
  John Oser     Gail Allegar 

 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD LEADER  

NEXT WEEKEND (Nov. 19) 
 

Sunday 
10:30 a.m.    Stephanie Letellier 
 
 

PLEASE HELP SUPPORT OUR FOOD PANTRY 

 

St. Matthew Food Pantry is always need of a few items they have a hard 

time purchasing from Good Shepherd.  Would you be willing to donate 

the items below?  A collection container can be found in the Narthex. 

Jelly & Jams    Spaghetti Sauce 

Coffee     Soups 

 

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE!! 

 
 

 
THE HIGH SCHOOL YOUT H MINISTRY  will be helping the 

Food Pantry again this year by collecting small items for 

Christmas stockings. We will be putting the box in the Narthex 

shortly.  So please, could you think about donating small items 

for the kids, such as crayons, cars or trucks, 

dolls....whatever you think little kids like.   Also if you would 

like to donate a larger toy, that is fine, because they let the 

mothers pick one for their kids. We are always so grateful for 

all your generosity. Looking forward to a Very Merry 

Christmas.   


